
Forest Grove Elementary 
 

You are invited to an open house for Student Led Conferences 
Thursday, April 18th drop in between 2:00 – 6:00 

 
Please join us for an open house where your child will lead you through glimpses into 
their learning, both in their classrooms and other parts of the school. 
 
No appointments are needed. Please drop in & plan to stay for about 20 minutes.  
 
Stay tuned for more information about what kinds of activities to look forward to! 
 

We’re excited to welcome you! 

Please remember: early dismissal at 1:50 on Thursday, April 18th   

No pressure, just the joy of sharing 
 
Include way for parents to request 
conference with teacher 


